10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER ' 20 January 1982
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Thank you so much for your kind message of 15 January.
The period when Mark was lost in Algeria was indeed very
worrying but the outcome has been a most happy one. The
sympathy and consideration which we received from so many

friends were a great help.

My very best wishes,
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The Right Honourable R.D. Muldoon, C.H., M.P.




